
   
 

   
 

 

We acknowledge that our water is sourced from Shoal Lake 40 First Nation. We are gathered on 
Treaty one land, les terres sur lesquelles nous sommes rassemblés aujourd’hui font partie du 

territoire traditionnel des personnes Anishinaabeg, Ininiwak, Anishininiwak, Dakota, et Déné, et de la 
patrie de la nation métisse de la Rivière Rouge. 

 
We stand with the Indigenous community and commit to building an ongoing process of 

reconciliation, collaboration, and resurgence. Nous restons déterminés à travailler en partenariat avec 
les Premières Nations, Inuit et Métisses dans un esprit de vérité, réconciliation et collaboration. 

_____________________________________________ 

Friday Announcements – November 15 

Day 3 

 

• There will be a meeting today at lunch for the Healthy Living Initiative. Room 202W starting at 

11h40 sharp. We have a guest speaker today, so please be on time.  

 

• Grade 9 Hockey Academy students need to meet in the East bus pick-up at 10:15am today. 

 

• Next Tuesday at lunch there will be a Post-Secondary Club meeting and pizza lunch. Are you 

Métis, First Nations or Inuit and interested in going to college or university? Come to 212 West 

at lunch next Tuesday, November 19th. Everyone is welcome! 

 

• Are you interested in joining an Asian Heritage Club? Please join us on Tuesday, November 

19th at 11:45 in room 215W. Bring a friend, everyone is welcome! 

 

• The deadline for GC Arts clothing has been extended another week! We now have sample 

sizes in the choir room so feel free to pop by if you'd like to try anything on.  Look for our 

information table in the SOPAC lobby today at lunch, or see your friendly neighbourhood arts 

teacher for more information.  

 

• There will be a Student Council Meeting TODAY AT LUNCH in 102 West.  

 



   
 

   
 

• Debate club meets today in room W103 – please be there if you can or see Ms Kurbis in 

advance. 


